~ ANHB sets
conference
dates

At their last meeting in mid-
August, 1980, the Alaska Na-
tive Health Board expanded the
upcoming Statewide Native He-
alth Conference. Originally sch-
eduled for one day, Wednesday,
October 22, the conference will
now include Tuesday, October
2k

Workshops for consumers,
providers and administrators of
the health care delivery system
will be conducted during the
two days. Strategy sessions for
future health care delivery plan-
ning will also be conducted.

The week of October 20-
25 has been declared Commun-
ity Health Aide Week by Gover-
nor Jay Hammond. As part of
the . recognition activities that
week, all Community Health
Aides will be receiving Certi-
ficates of Appreciation. In ad-
dition, a banquet has-been sch-
eduled for Wednesday evening,
October 22, at the Sheraton.

For pre-egistration informa-
tion, contact Elaine Hultengren,
gonfercnoe Coordinator, at 276-

989.



